

Dear Mrs Havlova,

Thank you very much for all your help with the catering at the Showlight conference. After all the meetings we had it was great to finally come to Cesky Krumlov and start the conference.

When I looked into the foyer before the first coffee break the display was so magnificent that I thought you had put the lunch out early! The variety of dishes offered at lunchtime was splendid, and the sweets were a terrible temptation to come back for a second helping.

I heard many comments during the Gala Dinner saying that it was the best catering for such a large group of 400 that they had experienced. Congratulations to the chef and his team. Your young waiters were a delight to watch, and were as well drilled as a formation dancing team!

Please thank all of the staff who served us at any time during Showlight, and thank you for the part you played in making Showlight a unique event in the lighting calendar.

Best regards and thanks from the whole Showlight committee.

lan

lan Dow Chairman - Showlight 2013

Home: +44 1932 786394 Mobile: +44 7860 662737 Email: ian@dowfamily.co.uk

